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To the AIS Board
From Bob Keup, RVP Representative
2007 Report

Again this year I am able to report that I had no inquiries from any RVP’s.  Either they have
everything under control and are not in need of assistance or they feel AIS is not the solution?

Although my term expires with the Spring AIS Board meeting, I again will be “suggesting”
to the Board that they consider this position be abolished since it seems redundant to other positions
already existing within AIS.  I know as Region 2 RVP, I would go to the specific officer responsible
for any area for which I had a question.

Sincerely,
Bob Keup
AIS RVP Representative
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